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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES REGULAR MEETING –May 10, 2012
The regular monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Thursday, May 10, 2012. Principal Bill Dennison called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Bill Dennison, Mary Parker, James Beard, Cheryl Freeman, Shelly Hendricks, Michelle Buehler, Angela Cannon, and Lynne Dewey .Tony Garrison, Dan Robbins, Darryl Murray, and Etta Cornett were absent.
ORDER # 12-076 - ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by James Beard and seconded by Angela Cannon to adopt the agenda for the May regular meeting.
ORDER # 12-077- APPROVAL OF THE APRIL MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Cheryl Freeman and seconded by Michelle Buehler to approve the minutes of the April regular meeting.
ORDER # 12-078 – APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS – The council members received copies of the April bingo, and instructional financial reports. The April NHHS financial report was not available. The motion was made by Lynne Dewey and seconded by James Beard to approve the April bingo, and instructional financial reports.
ORDER # 12-079 - APPROVAL OF PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS – The motion was made by Mary Parker and seconded by Lynne Dewey to approve the personnel recommendations for the month of April.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –There were no visitors present at the May meeting.
ORDER # 12-080 - APPROVAL OF THE SECOND READING OF THE APRIL MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by James Beard to approve the second reading of the minutes of the April regular meeting.
CURRICULUM UPDATE-Mr. Dennison shared information regarding end of course exams, and AP testing. The Kentucky Skills Assessment Report shows an increase in student pass rate. End of year reports on programs such as AVID will be shared at the next meeting. Students did very well on portfolios this year.
NHHS PROGRAM REVIEW POLICY- Shelly Hendricks reviewed copies of the program review policy with the council members. Council members received program reviews in Writing, Arts and Humanities, and Practical Living and Career Studies. Mrs. Hendricks explained that the reviews had a great number of proficient and distinguished ratings. 
NEW BUSINESS-Council members received an updated bingo distribution chart. Mr. Dennison gave a recommended breakdown of the percentage each sport/club should receive through bingo proceeds.
ORDER # 12-081-APPROVAL OF THE UPDATED BINGO DISTRIBUTION CHART-The motion was made by James Beard and seconded by Lynne Dewey to approve the updated bingo distribution chart.
INFORMATION ITEMS: 
· Council members reviewed and edited the student handbook for the 2012-2013 school year.

· Council members received a copy of the student accident report for April.
ORDER # 12-082 -ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Cheryl Freeman and seconded by James Beard to adjourn the meeting.
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Bill Dennison, Principal, Chairman

